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Corrigendum 

 

Reference to the advertisement in national dailies on dated: 13/04/2025 under PIDQ398, inviting 

tender notice. The scope of the work may be read as mentioned below: - 

The University of Balochistan, Quetta wishes to engage a consulting firm for the following 

services: 

1) Audit  of  the Accounts  for the financial years 2023-2024 & 2024-2025. 

2) Developing to-be policies and procedures of Accounting Manual related to 

finance function. 

 Amended Tender documents are uploaded on the University of Balochistan, Quetta website. 

All other terms & condition will remain unchanged. 

 

 

     NASIR REHAN  (Treasurer) 

        University of Balochistan,Quetta 081-920292 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


